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Howard, Beverly

From: Monroe, Bridget <Bridget.Monroe@dlapiper.com> on behalf of Grant, Andrea 
<Andrea.Grant@dlapiper.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 28, 2019 2:10 PM
To: Howard, Beverly
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE:
Attachments: mg_info.txt

Beverly, 
 
Thank you very much for your email yesterday.  I checked with the company, and yes Irving is requesting that the Order 
be extended through October 31, 2041. 
 
Thank you very much for your help. 
 
All the best, 
 
Andrea 
 
Andrea Grant  
Partner  
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From: Howard, Beverly <Beverly.Howard@HQ.DOE.GOV>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 2:40 PM 
To: Grant, Andrea <Andrea.Grant@dlapiper.com> 
Subject:  
 
[EXTERNAL] 

Hi Andrea: 
 
The amendment for Irving is moving forward for review, however I need to confirm with you on the expiration 
date.  The effective date is still November 1, 2017, but will now extend through October 31, 2041.  Please 
confirm that the dates are correct.  You may reply to this email by way of confirmation.  Thank you, and have a 
wonderful afternoon. 
 
Beverly H. 
U.S. Department of Energy 
202-586-9387 
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Please consider the environment before printing this email.  
 
The information contained in this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It has been sent for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s). If the reader of this message is not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
communication in error, please reply to the sender and destroy all copies of the message. To contact us directly, send to 
postmaster@dlapiper.com. Thank you.  


